
Council Agenda 8 February 2007 

25. NOTICES OF MOTION 
 
 (a) CLOSURE OF JELLIE PARK POOL 
 
  To reconsider the following motion, notice of which was previously given by Councillor 

Helen Broughton pursuant to Standing Order 2.16: 
 
  “In view of the closure of Jellie Park Pool for 56 weeks from April 2007, that Sockburn Pool be 

reopened for the 2007/2008 summer season to provide additional capacity and the opportunity 
for outdoor swimming for north west residents.” 

 
  The foregoing Notice of Motion was considered by the Council at its meeting on 14 December 

2006 in conjunction with the attached staff report thereon.  The Council resolved “That the 
Notice of Motion lie on the table, together with the staff report”. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


